

Date: 12 June 2020

Circular For Short Summer Break (Classes VI – VIII)

Dear Parents,

The current unprecedented situation due to spread of COVID-19 has made it imperative for the students to stay home and be safe. In normal circumstances, the new academic session 2020-2021 would have commenced with the laughter of enthusiastic students resonating through the school premises. However. Reinventing the education process, the School initiated online classes using the digital platforms. Technology has indeed proved to be a blessing for 21st century learners by empowering them to acclimatize to the virtual classroom concept.

Leveraging the resources, the teachers curated videos and other support material to provide structured classroom experience. Striding ahead with the success of virtual classes and online assessment, special modules comprising of creative activities were formulated for the students. The enthusiastic response, of both the students and parents, to the novel way of teaching and learning process has been a motivation to extend the online classes till 12 June 2020.

A short break from the daily schedule of online classes will reinvigorate the students. The break scheduled from 13 June 2020 to 30 June 2020 will be a joyful and refreshing time for the students of Classes VI – VIII. As they will be confined to their homes during the holidays, interesting activities have been designed to keep them engaged. The details of activities will be shared by class teachers with you through SnapHomework app.

The Online Classes will resume from Wednesday, 1 July 2020. The schedule for the same will be intimated to you.

Stay Home Stay Safe

Geeta Gangwani

Principal